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CERTIFIED MAIL 9171969009350149833801

March 23, 2017

Mr. Dale Johannsen, Receiver
Utility Management of Missouri, LLC
6517 NW Office Center
House Springs, MO 63051

NOTICE OF VIOLATION
NOV#SL170134

RESPONSE REQUIRED

Dear Mr. Johannsen:

Staff from the Department of Natural Resources conducted an inspection on March 8, 2017 of 
the Lake Virginia Subdivision – East Lagoon located off of Springdale Court, Hematite, MO in 
Jefferson County.

The enclosed report documents the serious and significant violations that were identified. A 
Notice of Violation (NOV) is being issued for the violations. 

This case has been referred to the department’s Water Pollution Control Branch Enforcement 
Section for further action.  If you have questions regarding the status of the enforcement case or 
would like to meet with department staff to discuss compliance requirements, please contact 
Kristi Savage-Clarke, Environmental Supervisor, Missouri Department of Natural Resources, 
Water Protection Program, P.O. Box 176, Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 or by phone at 
(573) 751-1300.

Sincerely,

ST. LOUIS REGIONAL OFFICE

Dorothy Franklin
Regional Director

DEF/CCM/jws

Enclosures 

c: Paul Dickerson, Water Pollution Control Branch


